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May 19, 2025 
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J0M 1M0, CANADA 
 
 
 
Subject: Anguvigaq Final Submission for the Public Hearing on Bowhead Whale NQLs 
 
 
 
 
To the Nunavik Marine Region Wildlife Board, 
 
This letter is the final submission from the Anguvigaq for the hearing on the amendments to the NQLs for 
Bowhead Whales.  
 
The amendments proposed by the Department of Fisheries and Oceans were discussed in depth with our 
team prior to this hearing. The revisions were completed in collaboration, and we adjusted phrasing that we 
felt were no longer needed for our Bowhead hunts. We also adjusted the names to reflect our Board’s 
decision to be called “Anguvigaq” and “Anguvigait”.  
 
We recommend that you accept the proposed amendments. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Billy Palliser 
Vice President, Anguvigaq 


